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R A T I N G   R E S E A R C H   I N F O R M A T I O N  
 
 

                       ICRA Limited  

 

June 3, 2020 
 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400 001, India 
Scrip Code: 532835 
 
 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 
Plot no. C/1, G Block 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East) 
Mumbai - 400 051, India 
Symbol: ICRA 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub.:- Publication of Notice in newspapers for transfer of equity shares to the Investor Education and 
Protection Fund 

 
ICRA Limited (the “Company”) is required to transfer such shares corresponding to the dividend for the financial 
year 2012-13 in respect of which members have not claimed dividend for seven consecutive years from the said 
financial year to Investor Education and Protection Fund (“IEPF”) Authority. Adhering to the various 
requirements set out in IEPF Authority (Accounting, Audit, Transfer and Refund) Rules, 2016 (“the Rules”), the 
Company has communicated individually vide letter dated June 1, 2020 to the concerned members whose equity 
share(s) is/are liable to be transferred to the IEPF Authority under the Rules during the financial year 2020-21 for 
taking appropriate action(s). 
 
The Company has uploaded full details of the unclaimed dividend and the shares due for transfer to the IEPF 
Authority on its website at www.icra.in.  
 
In terms of the Rules, the due date of transfer of shares (in respect of dividend remain unclaimed for seven 
consecutive years) to the IEPF Authority shall be September 8, 2020. In case no valid claim in respect of equity 
shares is received from the members, the Company shall with the view to comply with the requirements set out 
in the Rules, transfer the shares to the IEPF Authority by the due date. 
    
Please find enclosed a copy of the Notice for attention of the members of the Company, in respect of transfer of 
equity shares to the IEPF, published in the following newspapers on June 3, 2020: 
 

1. Financial Express  
2. Jansatta  

 
You are requested to take the above on record. 
 
Regards, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
(S. Shakeb Rahman) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 
Encl.: As above 
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